
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 15, 2010 

 
2010 MAYOR’S GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Recommendation 

Mayor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT the net proceeds from the 2010 Mayor’s Golf Tournament be donated to the Vaughan 
Health Care Foundation. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
The amount of net proceeds from the 2010 Mayor’s Golf Tournament will be determined 
subsequent to the date of the event, scheduled on July 14th, 2010.    
 
Communications Plan 
 
A cheque presentation by Council when the amount is finalized and the appropriate news 
release. 

Purpose 

To provide direction to staff with respect to the use of the net proceeds raised at the 2010 
Mayor’s Golf Tournament. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The need for a hospital in the City of Vaughan is widely recognized.  The people of our  
community require local access to healthcare services.  Accordingly, in order to ensure the proper 
development of a hospital, funding will be required.  As a result, it is important to provide our 
support.   
 
To demonstrate our continued commitment for the development of a hospital, it is recommended 
that the net proceeds from the 2010 Mayor’s Golf Tournament be donated to the Vaughan Health 
Care Foundation.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020/Strategic Plan 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
Not applicable.   

Conclusion 

Allocating the net proceeds from the Mayor’s Golf Tournament is appropriate and it reconfirms 
the City’s commitment to a Hospital in the City of Vaughan. 

Attachments 

None. 

 

 

 



Report prepared by: 

Ann Coletta, Office of the Mayor  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 
Linda D. Jackson 
Mayor 
 


